
Transparency in Coverage 
The following links lead to the machine readable files that are made available in response to the 
federal Transparency in Coverage Rule and include negotiated service rates and out-of-network 
allowed amounts between health plans and healthcare providers. 

Anthem Plans (available July 1, 2022) 

• You will need your employer’s EIN (Employer ID Number) to access the appropriate
files. You can find this in Box b of your W-2 by logging in to your Employee Self
Service Portal.
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https://www.anthem.com/machine-readable-file/search
https://portal.indstate.edu/ISU/Employee
https://portal.indstate.edu/ISU/Employee
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